
The Baptism of Jesus

"You are my Son, the beloved, my favour rests on you."
Those wonderful words, spoken to Jesus on the occasion
of his Baptism in the Jordan, are spoken to each one of us
because of our baptism into him. Just listen to God speak
those words from his heart into your heart now: "you are
my daughter, my son, the beloved, my favour rests on
you." Our major task is to live out that love of God in our
vocation. For you as a couple committed in love, make
your life together full of the joy of God's love. Single
people, religious, priests, live out the same vocation of
love in different ways but for the same purpose: to fill the
world with the presence and the love of God. As a
community of faith, the parish is a gathering of all these
vocations so that, working with one another, we can
radiate that same love to all those around us.

Fr. Johnny Doherty, C.Ss.R.

Collections 31/12, Weekly: £1136.78;
B/Fund: £328.90. Thank you very much.

Please note that Months Mind Masses &
Anniversary Masses must now be booked
via the Parish Office. 

Please also leave into the office
Anniversary Names to be announced at
weekend Masses by Wednesday at 1.00pm.
Tel: 2582 1190 or Email: greenloughparish@gmail.com

CHRISTMAS COLLECTION
Fr. Harkin & Fr. Graham would
like to thank you all for their very
generous Christmas Collection
taken up at the Masses on
Christmas Eve & Christmas Day.

It is very much appreciated.

Monday - Thursday: 9.00am; Friday: 7.30pm 
Saturday: 10am; Vigil Mass: 7.30pm

Sunday: 9.00am & 11.00am

Anniversary Masses this Week
Friday 12th January at 7.30pm 

John Henry and Willie & Rose Henry RIP
Saturday 13th January at 7.30pm 

Eddie & Brigid Kerr, RIP
Sunday 14th January at 11.00am 

Thomas Edward McCloskey & Barry McCloskey, RIP
Also First Anniversary  Mass for Felix Rankin, RIP

The Baptism of the Lord

Greenlough Children's Liturgy
The Children’s Liturgy recommences this
Sunday 7th January at 11.00am Mass. 



Email: greenloughparish@gmail.com

St. Mary's Primary School Greenlough
All Applications for Admission of new pupils to Year 1 in
September 2018 should be returned to the school secretary

by Wednesday 10th January 2018. 

Greenlough Early Years - Children commencing their
Pre-School Year in 2018. Completed Admission forms
should be returned by Wednesday 10th January 2018. 

A Celebration of Family
A Diocesan Conference to mark the Year of the Family
in preparation for the World Meeting of Families, will
take place in St. Mary's College, Derry, on Saturday

3rd February from 10.00am to 6.00pm. 
This will be a wonderful occasion for us to gather as a
diocese to pray and talk together about issues relevant

to family ministry at the present time.
GUEST SPEAKERS

Gráinne Doherty, Gerard Gallagher & Fr Johnny Doherty, C.Ss.R. 

The Closing Mass will be celebrated by the Papal Nuncio, 
Archbishop Jude Thaddeus Okolo.

Registration forms are available at the Parish Office  and should be
returned by Monday 15th January. Suggested donation £20.00.

Children in Crossfire Advent boxes can be returned to the
chapel this week and next week. Your efforts & donations
are greatly appreciated, helping provide lifesaving
sustainable projects to children In Tanzania & Ethiopia.

DATES FOR THE DIARY 2018
Wednesday 17th January 2018
Parish Pastoral Council Meeting
Saturday 3rd February 2018

A Celebration of Family, St. Mary’s College Derry
Saturday 10th February 2018

Parish Pastoral Council Training/Renewal Day.

Website: www.greenlough.com

Slimming World Kilrea
Mondays: 10am, 5.30pm & 7.30pm.

Telephone Roisin: 07888654766.

St. Oliver Plunkett Greenlough GAC 
Lotto Results, 1/1/2018: 13, 19, 21 & 24.
No Winner. £25: Carl Henry, Online &
Mary McFaul, Beechland Park. Jackpot next week: £2700.

MASS TIMES
SUNDAYS:

Vigil: 7.30pm
Morning:

9.00am & 11am
WEEKDAYS:
Mon - Thurs:

9.00am
Friday: 7.30pm
Saturday: 10am

First Fridays:
7.30pm

CONFESSIONS

As Announced

BAPTISMS
After 11.00am
Sunday Mass

Telephone No’s

Fr. Graham
028 7964 2458

Fr. Harkin
028 2582 1190

Parish Office:
028 2582 1190

St. Mary’s PS:
028 2582 1066

St. Mary’s
College:

028 2582 1370

Neighbouring
Parishes
Bellaghy

Mgr. Dolan
028 7938 6259

Parish Newsletter - Please have all items
in by 1.00pm on Wednesday this week.
Email:greenloughparish@gmail.com

The January Edition of The Net is now
on sale. Cost £1.50. For coverage of
faith activities, text 07809292852 or
email: editorthenet15@gmail.com

PARISH ENVELOPES. We are
ordering new envelopes. If your details
have changed, i.e. address; surname; you
want to share a box of envelopes, you no
longer pay tax or if you would be prepared
to sign up to our Gift Aid Scheme please
contact Paddi in the parish office 2582 1190 asap. 

A Céili will be held in the Acorn Centre,
Crosskeys Road, Ahoghill on Saturday
13th January from 9.30pm to 12.30am.
Music by Raymond Looney. Adm: £5.00.

Parish Calendars & WMOF Icon
There are extra copies on the Church
tables for every home in the parish. 

2018 Parish Calendars
Calendars show important events in
the parish highlighted and contain
contact numbers for parish groups


